
To whom it may concern, 

HKU Pokfield Campus - Upcoming Works (April 2025 – June 2025) 

Please be informed of the preliminary schedule of upcoming works at the Pokfield Road / Pokfulam Road site, for your reference: 

Location Works 

The site area next to the slope facing University Heights and 

Pokfield Road 

- Construction of Bored Piles 

- Construction of Mini Piles 

- Excavation Works 

Former Multi-purpose Court (Adjacent to Carriageway to the 

Jockey Club Student Village II) and Stanley Smith Swimming Pool 

- Construction of Tension Mini Piles 

- Construction of Pipe Pile Walls 

- Construction of King Post 

- Excavation Works 

- Erection of Steel Platform Works 

- Construction of Ground Anchors / Soil Nails 

Former Lindsay Ride Sports Centre - Construction of Socket-H Piles 

- Construction of Pipe Piles 

- Construction of King Post 

- Construction of Soldier Piles 

- Excavation Works 

- Removal of Existing Structure Works 

Slope facing Caritas Nursery School (Kennedy Town)  

and Saint Charles School 

- Construction of Mini Piles 

- Demolition of Fir Platform Works 

- Excavation Works 

- Construction of Pile Caps 

Former Flora Ho Sport Complex - Construction of Ground Anchors / Soil Nails 

Pokfulam Road (Adjacent to Carriageway to the Former Flora Ho 

Sport Complex) 

- Reinforcement for Hoarding works 

- Installation of Monitoring Checkpoints 

- Minor Works on carriageway and pedestrian walkway 

Pokfield Road (Adjacent to Carriageway to the 10-16 Pokfield 

Road) 

- Minor Works on carriageway and pedestrian walkway 

Note: For reference only, subject to progress update 

The above works are expected to have impact on the surrounding neighbourhood. The following mitigation measures will be 

implemented on site to minimize the impact: installing noise barriers to reduce noise and regularly sprinkling water to reduce dust. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

Should you have any enquiry or feedback, please contact Miss Lam (3917 2405 / pcomplex@hku.hk) for follow-up, thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Project Group of the Pokfield Campus Development 

The University of Hong Kong                                                                       28 March 2025 


